
Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 Issue 84     Circulation:  159    Date: Friday 17th July  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There are only two school days left as we break up on 

Tuesday 21st July for the summer holidays. The 

children who are in school are enjoying plenty of 

outdoor learning opportunities let’s hope the 

weather stays as it is today over the rest of the 

weekend!  

Please take some time to read the reopening letter 

that I mention in the box below—it really is very 

important.  

Have a great weekend.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

‘eschools’ app  

With your child’s school report 

you will have received a yellow 

letter with login information for 

our ‘eschools’ app. We will use 

this platform to send text messages, letters and our 

weekly newsletter in September. Please download 

the app and login with the details provided. There are 

some user guides on our school website in the 

‘Parents’ tab.  

School Uniform 

All of the details you need to know for 

buying school uniform are on our 

school website under the ‘Parents’ tab 

or follow the QR code on your Smart Phone. There 

are some guidance documents so you know the 

arrangements for buying uniform.  

Transition Information - September 2020 

A ‘farewell’ from the children’s current class teacher 

and a ‘hello’ from their new class teacher can be 

found on our school website in the ‘New Class 

Information’ section. Please have a look with your 

child; this will support them coming back to school.  

Reopening the school in September 

There is a detailed letter on the school website (News 

section) that gives parents and carers all of the 

information they need about our reopening in 

September. Follow the QR code to 

find the page. We also have some 

paper copies of the letters outside 

the front of the school on the 

railings. The letter has been sent 

home via MarvellousMe! and on our ‘eschools’ app.  

A link has also been posted from the school Facebook 

page. There is lots of information included. It is 

important everyone reads it. Amongst the 

information are the timings for the start and end of 

the school day for each year group in September. 

They are also below: 
 Entry  Exit  Entry  Exit  

Reception 8.55am 3.15pm Year 3 8.45am 3.15pm 

Year 1 8.45am 3.05pm Year 4 9.00am 3.05pm 

Year 2 8.50am 3.15pm Year 5 8.45am 3.15pm 

   Year 6 9.00am 3.05pm 


